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Jun 21 Last Day of Classes

Jun 23 to 28 Annual Gym clean up no classes

Jul 12 Duncan Days DDGC Parade

INVITATIONALJun 13 to 15 Island Time Championships
(Nanaimo)

Jun 21 Last Day of Training for All
invitational Groups

KEY ITEMS

DUNCAN DAYS PARADE

JUNE 2025 EDITION

Monday, June 24, from 5:00 to 7:00 PM
Yearend Maintenance Work Party and
Yearend Invitational Wrap-Up

While adults help with important facility
maintenance, our invitational athletes will
wrap up the season’s yearend at the same
time. 

Look to SignupGenius to volunteer. It will be
shared soon.

DATES

INVITATIONAL

Downtown Duncan is celebrating
Duncan Days this July, and DDGC is
excited to take part in the Annual
Grande Parade. The parade takes place
on Friday, July 12, from 9:00 to 11:00 AM.
This is for invitationals; so, you can
show off your best and look great in the
suits. We’re looking forward to a fun and
festive day full of community spirit!

SUMMER CAMP CLASSES
See the list of events each week so you can
plan which week sounds the best for your
child.  Also, if you want more gymnastics
focused, book either morning or afternoon.
If your child wants more social activity then
the full day classes would be great. 
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COACHES WANTED

BIRTHDAY PARTIES

JUNE 2025 EDITION

Birthday Parties for the summer has
opened up, and we are doing 3 spots for
both Saturdays and Sundays in July and
August!

Birthday parties are $250.

SICK POLICY: Just a reminder that
if your child is sick, under the

weather, coughing or has flu-like
symptoms, please stay at home.

Members please update
Please update your contact information in your
membership profile, if you haven’t for a while. Also,
please note if you opt out of emails, you will not
receive the emails about registration or closures. 

Transfer and Withdrawals
The point of contact is always info@DDGC.ca. If
you need to transfer or withdraw, we require
written notification.

Acknowledgments
We want to recognize the $5 donation of every
athlete that attended ORCA in April. We raised
$1375 in which Stuart Pagaduan decided would
be donated to Khowhemun Elementary School
for a much-needed outdoor gardening space.

In March an electronic device was
found in a locker. Please let me
know what it is and we can make
arrangements to get it back. Also
as the session ends, have a look
at the lost and found to collect
any items of yours over the
sessions. 

ORCA Volunteer and Stand-Out Draws
Volunteers are a valued asset to any event. So,
we want to have a draw for them. The “Stand-
Out” is nominated by the board. Our spotlight
will be Patrick and Rie Jay, who go above and
beyond every year. The all “volunteer” draw
winner is Michelle Rhode.  Winners will be
notified by the ORCA Committee.

https://www.instagram.com/duncandynamicsgymnastics
mailto:info@ddgc.ca
https://www.facebook.com/duncandynamicsgymnastics
https://www.ddgc.ca/

